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Highway Administration Building. Olympia, Washington 98& 	206'753 6005 

Dixy Lee Ray 
Governor 

May 23, 1979 

Mr. Pete Raskin 
Environmental Review Section 
Department of Ecology, PV-11 
Olympia, WA 98504 

U. S. Army Corps of Engineers 
Skagit River: Flood Damage Reduction 
Draft Environmental Impact Statement 

Dear Hr. Haskin: 

We have reviewed the subject document and are pleased to note the 
recognition of the Department's planning for SR 20. 

The selected route for SR 20 has not been determined yet. Once the 
route is selected, the Department will appreciate the opportunity to 
coordinate with the Corps on the feasibility of incorporating the 
route into the levee system. 

If you have any questions, please call me at 753-3811. 

Sincerely, 

ROBERT S. NIELSEN 	• 
Assistant Secretary 
Public Transportation and Planning 

By : 	P. A1,11011,4 
Environmental Planner 

RSN :kar 
WPA/WBII 

cc: J. D. Zirkle 
R. Albert 
Environmental Section 
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